NOTICE

Boarders of Sixth Semester of Anjali and Nivedita Girls’ hostel are directed to leave their
respective hostel within 20/09/2020 failing which they have to pay seat rent from the month of
September to till the date of leaving the hostel. The college will not take any seat rent from the
month of May 2020 to 20" September 2020. At the time of leaving the hostel they have to clear
their seat rent up to April 2020 and food charges if any. The boarders are also directed to bring
their receipt book for seat rent and inform the undersigned and matron about their date and
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time of hostel leaving.



